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A GRC Guide for Aotearoa's Digital 
Kaitiaki 
As we navigate the often challenging digital landscape, it’s essential for us in 

Aotearoa New Zealand to stay informed and connected. Governance, Risk 

Management and Compliance (GRC) are crucial pillars in safeguarding our digital 

taonga.

Fostering a Whanaungatanga-
based Cybersecurity 
Community
Building a collaborative and 
knowledge-sharing community in 
New Zealand, enhances national 
cybersecurity resilience and 
provides a supportive network to 
collectively tackle cyber 
challenges.

Incorporating Te Ao Māori 
Principles in GRC Strategies

Embedding Te Ao Māori principles 
in GRC frameworks offers a 
unique approach that aligns with 
New Zealand's cultural heritage, 
ensuring that cybersecurity 
strategies are not only effective 
but also culturally resonant

Navigating New Zealand's 
Cybersecurity Regulations

Staying ahead of the regulatory 
curve helps to maintain a strong, 
trustworthy reputation among 
customers and partners, and 
proactively addresses 
vulnerabilities and threats, 
reducing the risk of cyber 
incidents.

Risk Management Tailored 
for Kiwi Businesses
Effective risk management is key 
to maintaining business 
continuity and resilience in the 
face of cyber threats. 
Customising risk management 
strategies to fit the NZ context 
ensures they are relevant and 
effective for Kiwi organisations.
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